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(Title 5 Division 7.5 California Code of Regulations Section 75210) 

PRE-INSPECTION 
NOTICE TO STUDENTS 

This institution is subject to announced compliance 
inspections by the Bureau for Private Postsecondary 
Education. An announced compliance inspection has 

been scheduled for this institution on:  

_Tuesday, March 22, 2022__ at __9:00AM__  
Information regarding the results of the announced 
inspection can be found at the Bureau's website at 

www.bppe.ca.gov/enforcement/inspection_results, after 
the inspection. Students who have questions or comments 
can contact the Bureau directly by telephone at 888-370-

7589 or via the website at www.bppe.ca.gov. 
 (This notice shall remain posted until the announced inspection is completed.) 
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